
 

 
FEENEYS GAELIC FOOTBALL SCHOOL 
 
AFTER SCHOOL GAELIC FOOTBALL COACHING 
 
Feeneys Gaelic Football School is offering a 6week block of coaching programme for the P1-P7 year 
pupils starting on Tuesday 17 October 2023 It aims to improve both individual skills of pupils and 
work on team play while having fun.  Our aim is to encourage participation and give each child equal 
opportunity to fully develop his\her skills. Players of week prizes each week. The P1-P3 pupils run 
from 2pm-3pm and the P4-P7 pupils from 3pm-4pm. 
 
Please complete the form below and return it to the school office with payment. Cash only. 
  
I would like my child/children to participate in the after-school Gaelic Coaching and will make 
payment of £24 for the 6-week programme. (Family deal- if three children taking part the third child 
goes free) 
 
Name of child\children: ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Class and Teacher Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Contact Number: ………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signature: ………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please also sign below to confirm permission for your child to be photographed or video recorded 
during our coaching sessions which may appear on social media (Feeneys Gaelic Football School 
Facebook Page). 
 
 
Parent/Guardian: ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Thank you for your participation. 
 
Gary Feeney (07708508652) 
 


